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Holder, Lee

From: Holder, Lee
Sent: Friday, September 24, 2021 12:52 PM
To: kevin.ohara@epa.ohio.gov
Cc: Nielsen, Barbara; Wise, John
Subject: Satralloy FFS

Dear Kevin, 
 
On behalf of Cyprus Amax Minerals Company, per our telephone conference call this morning, Cyprus Amax is 
withdrawing Amendment #7 to the IA Workplan, which proposes a Focused Feasibility Study for the lowland slag.  As 
agreed this morning, instead Cyprus Amax will prepare the full Feasibility Study per the COPI in parallel with interim 
action work.  We will submit a new amendment to the IA Workplan for moving slag to the Former Mine Area.  This new 
amendment will include submission of a design of the proposed slag repository for OEPA review and approval. 
 
Lee Holder 
Golder Associates 
 


